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I OPPOSE [HB 3795].  

 

A professional report of this significance is very expensive. 

 

The scope of the study of [HB 3795] is too broad and ill defined. 

 

There is 'No' budget allocation and or funding sources(s) identified for [HB 3795].  

 

[HB 3795] is irresponsible and incompetent and should be rejected and denied with 

prejudice. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


